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I have been authorised by members of the A. A. L. to write and ask if it is possible to 
get a definite reply at an early date to our request which we asked for on the 23/1/35, 
as we are anxiously awaiting to continue our earnest requests for justice. 
 
Trusting our pleading will receive sympathetic and helpful consideration from the 
government. 


